
Transport Department’s counter
services at Sha Tin Licensing Office
to resume

     The Transport Department has announced that counter services of the Sha
Tin Licensing Office at 2/F, Sha Tin Government Offices, 1 Sheung Wo Che
Road, Sha Tin, New Territories, will resume from 9am today (August 6).

     For enquiries, please call 2606 1468.
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